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Dear Responsible Pharmacist,  

 

2022 PHARMACY AND RP ANNUAL FEE PAYMENT REMINDER  

 

The cut-off date for the 2022 annual fee payment is 31 March 2022. You are kindly requested to 

pay the account balance on or before this date in order to avoid erasure from the register. 

Invoices/ payments can be viewed, downloaded and paid on our website www.sapc.za.org  

 

If you have already paid, please email us proof of payment to collections@sapc.za.org 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

VM Tlala 

Registrar/CEO 
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